
Culture et diversité

reflection on the synchronicities in architecture 
across the two nations. Looking ahead to the next 
century of architecture, one can see the possibil­
ity for even more correlation and cooperation, 
particularly surrounding global topics such as 
sustainability, ecological footprint, green build­
ing technologies, digitalization, and fabrication. 
It will be interesting to see how buildings and

the practice of architecture itself will respond to 
the changing dynamics of our nations as well as 
to the ever-increasing internationalization of the 
design and construction industry. Finland and 
Canada have a great opportunity to learn from 
one another and to use our combined knowledge 
and experience to bring northern architecture to 
the world stage.
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Viljo Revell’s Toronto City Hall. Photo: Markku Henriksson.


